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May 30, 2023 

Infrastructure Improvements on 
Adelaide Street 

from Bathurst Street to Parliament Street 
Contract: 22ECS-TI-08SP 

Start Date: October 2022: NEW End Date: Spring 2024 
*Timeline is subject to change

This notice provides an update on the infrastructure improvements that are being carried out by the 
City of Toronto and the Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) on Adelaide Street.  

This project now includes installation of new streetcar tracks and underground utility relocations on 
Adelaide Street, between York Street and Victoria Street. In March 2023, Toronto City Council 
authorized Engineering and Construction Services to undertake this additional work. 

For full details on the infrastructure upgrades, please visit: toronto.ca/AdelaideConstruction 

WORK STATUS TO DATE 
The City's contractor has: 

• Completed the streetcar track reinstatement from Duncan Street to York Street
• Completed most of the watermain replacement from York Street to Victoria Street

UPCOMING WORK 
Relocation of the cycle track to the north side of Adelaide Street will begin in June 2023. The 
installation of the new streetcar tracks will begin in Summer 2023. 

*Subject to change
**Additional details will be provided throughout construction 

Dates and Location* Work Taking Place Pedestrian, Traffic and 
Parking Restrictions** 

Cycle track relocation to the Crews will: • Construction will occur block
north side of Adelaide Street • remove existing pavement by block, from west to east.

markings and install new • Traffic will be reduced to one
Bathurst Street to York Street markings lane within the active work
June 5 to Mid-July  • install precast concrete curbs zone.

• traffic signal modifications to • On-street parking is not
Victoria Street to Parliament include new bicycle signals allowed in the active work
Street  and protected left turn signals zone.
Mid-July to August  for motor vehicles
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Utility relocations on Adelaide Crews will:  • Traffic will be reduced to one 
Street from York Street to • excavate TTC tracks  lane.  
Victoria Street  • excavate and relocate the • Sections of the sidewalk may 
June to Mid-Summer 2023  underground utilities be closed at times.  
 • restore impacted areas  • Unauthorized parking is not 
  allowed in the active work 
 zone. 

More information about the phasing of the remaining work will be included in future Construction 
Update Notices and on the project web page. 
 
NEED MORE INFORMATION?  
If you have questions, please contact staff listed below. 

Contract 22ECS-TI-08SP 
Public Consultation Unit Steven Ziegler, 416-392-2896, AdelaideConstruction@toronto.ca  
TTC Community Liaison  Michael Vieira, 437-551-4609, michael.vieira@ttc.ca   
TTY Hearing Impaired 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 
Service 
General inquiries 311 (24 hours, 7 days / week)  
Project Webpage toronto.ca/AdelaideConstruction 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait 
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